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Our project started the third year with the activity of co-organizing the 
International Conference on Applied Business and Economics ICABE 2017, 
28-30 September 2017, Sofia, Bulgaria, University of National and World 
Economy (http://www.icabe.gr/). In the ICABE Conference, professor Ileana 
Tache – the project coordinator, presented a Welcome address inviting to a 
networking of Jean Monnet professors from countries of South Eastern 
Europe and chaired the invited session European Economic Integration in 
South Eastern Europe. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ileana Tache participated in ICABE 2017 with the paper: Ileana Tache, 

Gabriel Brătucu, Lavinia Dovleac and Ioana Chițu, „Solutions for Improving 
the Relationship between Higher Education Institutions and Business 
Environment from the Romanian Economist Students’ Perspective” 
published in the Conference Proceedings. 
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